
Ringgold Band Boosters Meeting
Tuesday July,13 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7:03 by 
boosters president Randall Burris. 

Randall voted in new officers.

Linda Varnell, Kristy Pennington, Jason 
Yarbrough and Bonnie Ragas. The vote was 
unanimous.

Kristy Pennington gave middle school treasurers 
report- they currently have $2,614.00 in their 
checking account with no outstanding bills.

We voted in a new treasurer tonight. Jason 
Yarbrough. High school treasurers report was 
robust. More detailed report at the next 
meeting.

Randall spoke about the committees that the 
Boosters will have this year, and all the 
volunteers that are needed.

Concession Stand: Dawn Maynor is asking for 
volunteers for the concession stand.15-20 



workers per game. There will be a "clean up 
date" coming soon for the concession stand.

Fundraising : Laura Yarbrough & Linda Varnell. 
Need volunteers to sign up for giving out 
football program ads. Also need volunteers to 
sign up for food for the instructors for 8-5 
week. Will also need some people that week to 
help set up food.

Props: Travis Head. The prop crew is trying to 
repurpose lumber that we already had on hand, 
due to the rising cost of lumber. Need 
volunteers/ideas. Carpenters, artist and 
creative minds.

By-Laws: The by-laws are being re-written. 
They are old and out dated. Jason Yarbrough is 
cleaning them up and shortening them.The 
officers are going over them in the next week. 
Will post to the website after that. Then they 
will be voted on at an August meeting.



Randall brought a motion to the floor for the 
Drum Majors. It was unanimous. The drum 
Majors will be going to a day camp this Friday 
July 16, 2021. The cost is $35 a child. They 
have a volunteer to drive them. 

Middle school band directors report- Mr. 
Garland is happy to have everyone back at 
camp this week. Rewarding to see the new 
marchers progress.

 There will be a summer band this year for 7th 
& 8th graders. August 2nd -5th in the evenings 
at RMS.  There will be a definite REMIND sent 
out with more details closer to time. 

Any extra formal wear that anyone has can be 
sent in to Mr.Garland.

High school band directors report- Mr. Wright 
said there is a performance calendar available 
in the band room.



RMTB Rehearsal in stadium Aug 21st 8a.m-noon.

No Practice Labor Day

Tuesday September 28th is the Marching 
exhabition with Heritage and Lfo. LFO will host 
this year.

2 contest this year. Sept 25th & Oct 2.

October 11-15 Fall Break. The October 8th game 
is mandatory.

Full Band Pictures will be July 22nd starting at 
noon for individual pics and full band at 2:30.

8-5 Camp Week Schedule

8-12 outside

12-1:30 lunch

1:30-3:30 Sectionals with Instructors

3:45-5p.m all in the band room

August 2nd-5th Mon-Thur leave open. We will 
practice 3 out of 4 of those days.. Mr.Wright 
will let us know the definite dates when he 



receives the in-service schedule for the 
teachers.

August 9th is the first day of school. We will 
practice..

School Practice Schedule

Mon/Tues 3:45-6p.m

Wed Sectionals/ time for time

Thur 6-9p.m

Practice on Fridays until 5p.m until the first 
game.

Thursday night practice shirts are coming in 
soon.Thanks for all the volunteers that helped 
with the new Bibbers, Shoes and Gloves.

Any help with props would be greatly 
appreciated. Also need help getting the props to 
the field on Friday nights.

New racks for each sections that need 
assembled. All volunteers welcome.

All medical forms need to be turned in before 



the first game and they must be NOTARIZED  
before being turned in.

New York Trip April 2-5. Waiting on school 
board approval before we share more details.

Everyone is welcome to watch practice!

Randall closed out the meeting at 8:14p.m

 

 


